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July 20, 2004

Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250 _

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Attn: Kathy Folsom
RE: WAC 480-146-350 Affiliated Interest Agreement
.Dear Ms. Washburn:

In accordance with WAC 480-146-350, this filing is notification of a new affiliated
interest agreement between Qwest Corporation ("QC") and Qwest Communications
Corporation (“QCC”). This agreement is an interconnection agreement and was already
filed with the WUTC for approval on July 6, 2004. Therefore this notice refers you to
that filing, rather than providing a duplicate copy of that lengthy agreement. If there is
no need for Al notification on contracts that are separately filed for approval, please let
us know.

Please call Joyce McDonald on 206-345-1514 if you have any questions or require any
additional information.

Very Truly Yours, )

oyce McDonald
Regulatory Finance Manager



